



"Meeting with Lord Archer & Turnberg"

Document Type:	Formal
File Title:	GHP - Blood Policy - Haemophilia - Independent Public Enquiry into the supply of contaminated NHS Blood & Blood products - Archer
File Reference:	GHP/005/006/030 Vol 3
Protective Marking:	No Marking
Filed by:	William Connon/PD-PMD/DOH/GB on 09/05/2007 at 16:32
Created by:	William Connon on 19/04/2007 at 16:37

Named Security Prior To Moving To Archive:

Who can edit?	Nobody
Who has edited?	William Connon/PD-PMD/DOH/GB
Who can read?	All readers of the document database

Modification History Prior To Moving To Archive:

Modified Date and Time	Details
22/01/2009 12:08	Modified registered file
18/08/2009 14:49	Modified registered file
07/09/2009 12:06	Modified registered file
08/02/2012 15:48	Refiled from GHP/005/006/030 to GHP/005/006/030 Vol 3

Calendar Entry:

Meeting

Basics

Subject:	Meeting with Lord Archer & Turnberg	Location:	House of Lords
Begins:	25/04/2007	14:00	Entry type: Meeting
Ends:	25/04/2007	16:00	

Invitations already sent

To: Elizabeth Woodeson/CQEG/DOH/GB@GRO-C Hugh Nicholas/PH6/DOH/GB@GRO-C
 Shibani.Rahulan@GRO-C
 cc: Ailsa Wight/PH6/DOH/GB@GRO-C Linda Page/SSU/DOH/GB@GRO-C Ros
 Pyne/CQEG/DOH/GB@GRO-C Zubeda Seedat/PH6/DOH/GB@GRO-C
 bcc:

Options

- | | |
|---------------------------------------|---|
| <input type="checkbox"/> Pencil In | Time will appear free to others. |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Mark Private | Others cannot see any details about this event. |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Notify me | Have Notes notify you before the event. |

Categorize:

Description:

Dear All,

I have arranged this meeting for next week, as indicated. Apologies to Hugh, but I had to go ahead with this time/date as it is the only one Lords Archer and Turberg can make. They will be attending with their inquiry secretary, Mr Vijay Mehan, and Judith Willetts Inquiry member and CEO of the British Society of Immunology. They have also requested, at the last minute, that we go to the House of Lords. I have asked them to let us know in advance what sort of information they would like the department to provide at the meeting.

I suggest that we have a pre-meeting, which I would have set up just before the main meeting. However given that it will now be in the Lords could I ask Liz to ask Ros to set this up at a time and place which is convenient.

Happy to discuss next week.